
Indiana Military Veterans Hall of Fame 
 

September 14, 2024 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cauley,         
                                                                                                                
Congratulations! You were selected for induction into the Indiana Military Veterans Hall of 
Fame Class of 2024.  You were nominated by Jill Fewell. We would like to honor you in person 
at our upcoming Induction Ceremony. 
  

November 12, 2024 
Primo Banquet & Conference Center ● 2615 E. National Ave ● Indianapolis, IN 46227 

5:00 p.m. Cocktail and Social Hour ● 6:00 p.m. Buffet Dinner ● 7:00p.m. Ceremony 
  

We are pleased to provide you with two complimentary tickets to our event for you and your 
guest. If you plan to attend, please email, text, or call me not later than October 25th and 
provide me with the name of your guest. 

If additional friends and family wish to attend, they may purchase tickets for $55 each 
at www.IMVHOF.com and click on Events. Tables of 8 may also be reserved for $440. We plan 
to have our banquet link live by later next week.  Seating for you and your guest will be 
assigned.  All other seating is on a first-come, first-serve basis.  Please check in at the 
registration table when you arrive.  

 The ceremony promises to be an exciting event to recognize worthy Hoosier veterans.  We 
hope to see you there. 

  
With sincere thanks, 
  
  
 
Jeanine Lugo, COL, USA (Retired) 
Secretary, IMVHOF Board of Directors 
Lugojea1@gmail.com 
(317) 418-6275 
 
  
  
                                                                                   


